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Some key dates for 
your diary!  
SUMMER 2018 
May 
Mon 7 Bank Holiday 
W/b Mon 14 Key stage 2 Y6 
SATs tests 
W/b 21 Walk to School Week  
Mon 21 School Council 
sponsored Fun Run  
Tue 22 Y6 Cycling 

Wed 23 Cl. 1 Stay & Play 
Fri 25 School Council led 
History Day  
Mon 28 May – Fri 1 June Half 
Term 
June 
Mon 11 Pupil Head Teacher 
day 
Mon 25 Prayer Space Week  
July 
Fri 6 Art exhibition in the 
school hall 
Fri 6 Annual Reports to 
parents 
Wed 11 Open Evening 3.15-
6PM 

Fri 13 Sports Day 
Y6 Wymondham High School 
transition days Thurs 28 June 
and Thurs 19 - Mon 23 July 
Y6 Wymondham College 
transition days 
Thurs 19 - Fri 20 July  
Tues 24 ALL Y6 Leavers 
Assembly 1.30 PM 
 
Tues 24 Last day of Summer 
term 
AUTUMN 2018 
The re-opens Thursday 6 
September 
 
 
 

     

 

 

 
 

 
SIAMS OUTSTANDING 

2014 
 

 

 

You can visit us online www.wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk/ 
The school website can be found on the above site. The website has 
some useful information on it included policies, key dates, newsletters 
and the Norfolk Schools’ calendar. 

Walk to School Week  
Thank you to all the children and parents who took part in Walk to 
School Week. Many children walked from Ashwellthorpe, the Bird In 
Hand, Fundenhall and other places in the village. It was lovely to see so 
many families enjoying walking to school every day. Thank you to Will, 
Henry and Rhys from class 1, and their parents, who let Ms Leader and I 
join them on their walk from Ashwellthorpe earlier today. 

 
 
 

The Fun Run on Monday was a great success!  
The children ran a combined total distance of 467Km, about the 
distance from Wreningham to Exeter in Devon! 

School Council History Day There was nothing horrible 

about our History Day today! The School Council planned the day to 

perfection and the children time travelled through history arriving as a 

character from their chosen period! The children created cave drawings 

from a prehistoric period, wrote using Egyptian hieroglyphics, took part 

in some energetic Viking Sports and were also transported to May 8th 

1945 to learn the Lambeth Walk! Our special guest for the day, Ms 

Duffield, took the children on a trip down memory lane to the Victorian 

era and submerged the children in the entertainment of this particular 

historical time. Thank you to Mrs Cameron and Mrs Rees for supporting 

the School Council. 

Boys, Books and Bacon! On Thursday 14 June the school will 

be serving bacon sandwiches and coffee in the school hall. This is open 

to everyone but we want to encourage dads in particular to have time 

to share a book with their children. Engaging boys in reading can be 

hard. We hope that providing coffee and bacon will be an incentive to 

find twenty minutes in a busy day to listen to their child read. We will 

open the library and school hall from 8AM. 

http://www.wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk/

